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Following a request from Ministers’ offices regarding the timeframe, the paper is now due to be 

considered by the Cabinet Expenditure and Regulatory Review Committee (EXP) at its meeting on 

Tuesday, 20 May 2025.  Ministerial and agency consultation, subject to joint ministers' approval is 

due to occur between 7 and 14 May.    

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review 
For information 

There has been a strong media response following your post-Cabinet announcements last week. 

Broadly the sector welcomed the recommendations and was encouraged to see action to remove 

compliance costs and address long-standing issues such as clarity of roles between regulators.  

Concerns, particularly around consultation, centred on recommended licensing criteria revisions 

and flexibility of qualification requirements.  

The Ministry of Education (MoE) will undertake consultation as part of their response and 

implementation of the recommendations. 

We are continuing to work with MoE in relation to Recommendation 9: Revise licensing criteria to 

ensure they are proportionate, effective, and support quality without overburdening providers.  

MoE are carrying out further analysis on each of the licensing criteria, as we recommended, and 

have shared their findings with us. 

As MoE drafts new wording for licensing criteria, we will continue to provide feedback where the 

wording is not aligned to the intentions of the recommendations. 

Contact: Tony Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review 
For information 

We have worked with your office and across agencies to address your feedback on the draft 

Cabinet paper.  

We understand that the Minister for Food Safety has requested the addition of further proposals 

into the Cabinet paper, with this to be developed in parallel to ministerial consultation on the 

paper.  
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An updated copy was sent to your office on 30 April for ministerial consultation between 1 to 6 

May 2025. We are undertaking departmental and Parliamentary Counsel Office consultation in 

parallel with ministerial consultation, with the aim to lodge the paper on 8 May for Cabinet 

Economic Policy Committee (ECO) consideration on 14 May 2025. 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Hairdressing and Barbering Regulatory Review 
For information 

The Cabinet paper and associated documents have been lodged ahead of EXP on 6 May 2025. 

Work is continuing with the Ministry of Health on implementation, and we are working on a 

communications plan to inform public announcements on the Review. 

Contact: Hannah McGlue, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 
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